



David McAllister

Chairman of the delegation for relations with the United States Vice-President of the European People's Party

To
Mr Phil Hogan
Commissionner for Agriculture & Rural Development
European Commission
BERL 08/337
Rue de la Loi 200
1049 Brussels

Brussels, 21 April 2016

Dear Commissioner,

With reference to our conversation on 12 April in Strasbourg I would like to thank you for your willingness to meet a delegation of 30 farmers of the "Kreislandvolkverband Vechta e.V," in Niedersachsen (Lower Saxony) to discuss topics related to Common Agricultural Policy.

The delegation would be delighted to meet you in the European Commission in Brussels between 15 May and 15 June 2016. I would be grateful if you could let me know when an appointment would be possible for you.

If however a meeting during your visit to Hannover in July would be more convenient for you please let me know.

I am looking forward to hearing from you.

Kind regards,

David McAllister